From: Amy Wilson

Sent: Friday, 6 December 2024 7:35 PM
To: sentencingcouncil
Subject: Support #YourReferanceAintRelevent

I’'m a concerned citizen writing in support of #YourReferanceAintRelevent campaign to remove good character
references from sentencing cases of child sexual abuse, domestic violence and rape.

These references retraumatise survivors and diminish the severity of these crimes.

Thankyou for considering this submission

Kind Regards,

Amy Wilson





